To: Breese, Robert; M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Barrie Green Food Limited 2 London Wall Place EC2Y 5 AU-Variation of Licensing Premises Licence
LN/200507956

Date: 13 December 2021 10:37:53

| THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ]
Dear Sir,

I write to object to the above application which is intended to lead to a substantial
extension of both on and off sales during periods when the main residents of the City are
residential home owners/occupiers. There has not to my knowledge been any consultation
regarding this matter with those directly affected namely the residents of the Barbican and
adjacent residential blocks.

The proposed variation creates a dangerous precedent and the sale and consumption of
alcohol during the proposed periods is highly likely to lead to further unwelcome
disturbance and therefore public nuisance with potential for criminal behaviour. Recent
similar applications where the City of London have made some variations to licensing has
shown there is a direct correlation between extension of licensing hours and disturbance.It
1s also well documented that the sale of alcohol especially in City locations leads to serious
problems within anti-social behaviour.

Yours faithfully
R. E.Monkcom
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